
August 25, 2011 
 
      
Mr. David Danner     
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Subject:   Docket TC-111457 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

Our transmittal letter and filing dated August 16th, 2011 was never posted in the records 
management system according to Catherine Taliaferro since it was again rejected.  
Regardless, we want the attached transmittal letter to be posted under docket TC-111457 
for record purposes.  
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John J. Solin 
Mike Lauver 
Members, LLC 
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 
PO Box 2895 
Oak Harbor, WA  98277 
 
360-679-4003 Phone 
360-323-8894 Fax 


